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We want to ensure that you and your family take the proper 
safety precautions by reminding you to let the professionals 
operate and service gas equipment. Please follow the safety 
guidance below:

Do not touch, service, or operate any 
South Jersey Gas owned equipment, 
including gas valves associated with 
your meter, which may be located 
inside or outside of your residence - no 

matter how easy the procedure seems. Operating any South 
Jersey Gas equipment yourself could result in a serious safety 
hazard.
  
Qualified South Jersey Gas technicians and contractors 
service and maintain our natural gas equipment 
such as pipes, valves, and meters to ensure your safety and 
service. It is our responsibility to service and maintain this 
equipment.  

Gas lines and connections beyond the 
meter are owned by you, but we highly 
recommend that these lines only be 
serviced by a licensed plumber or 

qualified contractor trained to perform work on 
natural gas lines, including your gas burning appliances.
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If you need to have the gas to your 
home temporarily turned off, please 
contact South Jersey Gas at

 1-888-766-9900 to schedule an 
appointment for one of our technicians 
to turn off the gas. A South Jersey Gas 

technician will also restore gas service to your home. 

Natural Gas is a safe, efficient, and economical fuel when 
installed and maintained by trained professionals. It’s 
important to know that turning the valve leading to your gas 
meter on or off, or operating South Jersey Gas equipment 
yourself could result in serious safety hazard for you or others 
nearby.  

When in doubt, call South Jersey Gas at 1-888-766-9900 for 
information on how to handle your gas equipment.

South Jersey Gas is here to ensure proper precautions are 
followed for the safety of you and your family. 
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